
Thank you for your interest in the 

Federal Work-Study Program. At this 

time, the program is CLOSED for the 

2018-2019 school year. The Federal 

Work-Study Program will resume in 

September for the 2019-2020 school 

year. Continue to check this site for 

information about orientation, which 

will be held in August 2019. Again, 

thank you! Have a RAMtastic day!  
 

Kind Regards,  

Mrs. Domoni Jordan 

Assistant Director 

Domoni.Jordan@asurams.edu 


